
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

Memo # U2324-102 
08 Mar 2024 

I would like to inform the community that Atty Jaime G Hofileña, Director of the University 
Legal and Compliance Office (ULCO), will be on leave from 11 to 12 March 2024. 

Atty Jamael A Jacob, Director of the University Data Protection Office (UDPO) will be the 
Officer-in-Charge during his absence. 

For your guidance. 

(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 
President 
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